
Christmas isn’t cancelled!  

Whilst we are faced with a number of logistical challenges 

in school, with Bubbles being protected, worship being 

virtual and groups not singing, we will not let this dampen our        

Christmas cheer! We and the FOGS team have been creative in our approaches to   

celebrating this special time of year.   

Please find below a list of events that will be happening over the festive period:   

 Friday Virtual Raffles - Every Friday up to 18th Decemeber, there is a FOGS raffle.  

We are raising funds for Forest School next year.  Tickets can be bought on the   

Friday via the shop through School Spider.  * 

 Christmas cards will be allowed to be sent in but all must be in by 15th December.  

Each class will have a post box and then these will be quarantined and shared on 

the last day of term.  

 National Elf Service visit in classrooms— Early December 

 Christmas Decorations Day—4th December 

 Christmas Dress Up Day—4th December * 

 Christmas Jumper Day 11th December * 

 Christmas Dinner—16th December 

 Santa’s Grotto—17th December * 

 KS1 Nativity. This will be filmed and shared via a secure YouTube link  * 

          *  More information will follow for these events 

Christmas gifts for Teachers 

I have been approached by a number of parents asking if they are 

allowed to buy gifts for staff this year.  Obviously there is       

absolutely no  expectation for you to do so but if you would like to, they 

would be gratefully received.  Please can I ask though, that they be gifts 

that can be easily wiped down for hygiene purposes.  Thank you so much.   


